
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19
th

 January 2018 Parental Feedback 

Thank you very much for your feedback 

regarding our Leading Parent Partnership Award. 

We are busy analysing your views and we will 

soon upload the findings on to our website in 

our new format. We asked, you said, we did.  

Keep the suggesting coming. We really do value 

your opinions as we continue to strive for 

excellence in all that we do. 

 

    Star of the Week 

Achievement assemblies will take place on 

Wednesday morning at 9.05am.  Parents and 

grandparents are welcome to attend. 

 

Year 1 Silver Birch Gracie C 

Year 1/2  Beech Grace H 

Year 2 Sycamore Joel 

Year 3 Elderberry Emme 

Year 3/4 Ash Lexi R 

Year 4/5 Sequoia Joe T 

Year 5 Oak Alex M 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom Thomas W 

 
 

 

 

Year 3 - Elderberry 

Reminder – the Project Work needs to be in by 

Friday 16
th

 February  

 

After School Clubs 

 

Young Voices has now finished and the 

children will perform at the Manchester 

Arena on Monday evening.  

Have a fantastic time everyone. Considering 

the late night children can arrive in school 

slightly later but by 9:30am on Tuesday 

morning. Thank you 

 

Monday Multi-Sports Club – KS1 children. 

Monday Textile club  

Tuesday – Drumming  

Wednesday – Maths clubs    

 

Gardening begins again after February half-

term due to weather conditions. 

 

  

Pupil Premium & FSM Eligibility Form 

Thank you so much to those of you who have 

already filled in this form. We really appreciate 

you taking the time to do this. 

If you require another copy of this form please 

collect one from the school office. 

 

Please complete and return to 

school ASAP. It helps so much to 

ensure the children receive what 

they are entitled to. 

 

Mossley’s Got Talent 

Auditions will be held in class for this year’s 

event, week commencing Monday, 5
th

 February 

2018.  The children will vote for their class 

winner.  Performances will then be watched by 

the School Council and a panel of teachers.  The 

selected winners will then be asked to perform 

at the George Lawton Hall, Mossley on 

Wednesday, 28
th

 March 2018. 

 

 


